
 
 

 

Beth Winstanley 
Fylde Borough Council 
Planning Department, 
Town Hall, 
Lancashire, 
FY8 1LW 
 
 
Your reference: 21/0465 
Our reference: DIO10051648 
 
 
 
Dear Beth, 
 
MOD Safeguarding – Warton Aerodrome 
 
Proposal:  Installation Of Two Dormers To Front To Replace Existing Dormer, 

Erection Of Replacement Porch To Front, Installation Of Dormer To 
Rear With Juliet Balcony, And Single Storey Rear Extension. 

 
Location:  8 Cedar Avenue, Bryning With Warton, Preston, Pr4 1db 
 
Grid Ref:  340793, 428579   
 
Thank you for consulting the Ministry of Defence (MOD) on the above proposed development which 
was received by this office on 19th May 2021. 
 
The development includes the reconstruction of front entrance porch, a single storey extension to 
rear, a dormer window construction at first floor level to front and a dormer extension at first floor level 
to rear. 
 
The application site resides in the statutory safeguarding zones surrounding Warton Aerodrome. In 
particular, the aerodrome height, and technical safeguarding zones surrounding the aerodrome and 
lies approximately 1km East of the aerodrome.  
 
After reviewing the application, I can confirm the MOD has no safeguarding objections to this 
proposal. 
 
I trust this is clear however should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Teena Oulaghan  
Safeguarding Manager 

Safeguarding Department 
Statutory & Offshore 
 
Defence Infrastructure Organisation 
Kingston Road 
Sutton Coldfield 
West Midlands 
B75 7RL 
 
Tel: 07970170934 
E-mail: DIO-safeguarding-statutory@mod.gov.uk 
 
 www.mod.uk/DIO 
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